
February BullyWatch Winner 

We’d like to recognize Carrie Hargrove from Facilities Management, who was our BullyWatch 

winner for the month of February. Special thanks to Marleisha Kyles with Information 

Technology Services for taking the time to nominate Carrie for this recognition. Here’s what she 

wrote: 

“Ms. Carrie has attending to our department down in 184 Morgan Ave. She always makes sure 

our office is looking nice for us and does a great job assisting in whatever way she can. She's a 

joy to be around and takes great pride in her work! I appreciate her immensely!” 

Want to nominate a fellow Bulldog staff member? It’s easy and here’s how: 

a. Visit http://staffcouncil.msstate.edu 

b. Click on the BullyWatch logo at the top of the page 

c. Complete the short form and be specific about the “Act of Awesomeness” 

 

http://staffcouncil.msstate.edu/?fbclid=IwAR1ZEJxmLtm-4u50xyOoj4I87q18Dg0zBiUpDoYZ4iNgUB4QVwOHTS3h3sw

